
Dear Valued Member, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to providing the best possible 

experience at our gym, we would like to hear your feedback through our member opinion survey. 

Please take a few minutes to share your thoughts on the following: 

• Facilities 

• Equipment 

• Staff Member Service 

• Group Classes 

• Overall Satisfaction 

Your insights are invaluable to us and will help shape the future of our gym. To participate, 

please click the link below: 

Take the Survey 

Thank you for being a part of our community! 

Best regards, 

The Gym Team 

survey_link_here

